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TO BOOK: 

Common symptoms can include: 

 Headaches 

 Nausea 

 Difficulty breathing/wheezing 

 Watery, itching, burning, red eyes 

 Worsening asthma symptoms 

 Runny and/or stuffy nose 

 Sneezing 

 Itchy, red rash 

A survey in Australia, USA, UK and 
Sweden last year reported as many as 
1 in 3 people have ‘fragrance 
sensitivity’. Anne Steinemann, from 
the University of Melbourne, found 
adverse effects were most often 
caused by fragrance in products worn 
by others, in cleaning products, and in 
air fresheners or deodorisers. 

At West Winds we want everyone to 
be able to come through our doors 
and to be comfortable. 

We are encouraging people to think 
about what they are using that might 
be a problem for someone else who is 
sensitive to fragrances. 

Smell has many functions including 
determining what we eat and how it 
tastes, alerting us to danger, 
triggering memories, it even plays a 
role in attraction! 

There are lots of great alternatives 
available for scents and for cleaning 
such as 
essential oils, 
bicarb soda, 
vinegar, and 
so much 
more. 

 

Are you sensitive 
to scents? 
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DON’T MISS 

THIS ONE, IT 

WILL BE A 

BEAUTY! Monday 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Visits and care enquiries 
always welcome 

For ages 2-7 years 

Open 8.30am-3.30pm 
(school terms only) 

 

 

 
 

Contact Tracey on 
6267 4713 for 

further information 
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Celebrate 
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From 5 Feb 

U3A Readers & Writers Group 
This self-managed group meets weekly during 
school terms to share and discuss all things 
‘wordy’. 

Term 1- 19th February - 18th April 
Cost: U3A membership 

Enquiries:  
0405 327 071 or u3akingborough@gmail.com 



 

 

with Ian Dixon 

Bowen therapy is a very gentle 

yet highly effective form of 

bodywork which offers a holistic 

solution to a huge range of 

chronic and acute conditions. 

Subtle work on muscles and 

tendons sends messages deep into 

the body, retrieving cellular 

memory of a preferred, relaxed, 

balanced way of wellbeing. 

Results can be remarkable, even 

from the first session; usually 

only a few sessions are needed to 

correct the presenting problem. 

To book at 

appointment at 

West Winds: 

Call Ian on  

0416 256 366 

For more information: 

www.iandixonbowen.com 

Bowen is highly effective in relieving back 

pain, neck pain, shoulder pain, knees, 

ankles and elbows, asthma, headaches 

and migraine, sciatica, sinus, and much 

more.  

westwindscommunitycentre.com.au 

Friday 15th March 

Blackmans Bay 
 

BOOKINGS  6267 4713 
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W&CCCB All welcome… new members, 
beginners and accomplished musicians. 
Some instruments available for hire.  

Contact Malcolm on 0459 041 762 or 
malcolmm73@yahoo.com  



 

 

7 

westwindscommunitycentre.com.au 

 

westwinds@westwinds.org.au    6267 4713 

 

Fun Quiz Night 
7pm Wed 13th March 

To book: email secretary@channelmuseum.org.au 

or phone 6267 2333 during opening times 

OPEN: 10am - 3pm Sunday - Friday $5 entry - Seating limited - Bookings essential 

Bring a team or join one on the night 

HAVE SOME FUN! 

Easy to moderate quiz. Various topics. Learn some 
local history! Small prize for the winning team. 

Carers Expo South 

Wednesday 13 March 

10am to 2pm 

Tasmanian Hockey Centre 

New Town 

Discover support and services 

for unpaid family and friend 

carers, Meet various service 

providers and organisations, 

including the Australian 

Government Carer Gateway 

program, a free initiative to 

support family and friend 

carers. 

Contact Angela at 

rsvp@care2serve.com.au to 

find out more information  

mailto:secretary@channelmuseum.org.au
mailto:rsvp@care2serve.com.au


 

 

FRIDAY 15 MARCH 


